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March 14, 2022


We did it!


Thank you to all the homeowners in Incline Pines who participated in the vote for the 
2022 CC&Rs.


We received 33 ballots in total– 27 in favor and 6 against passage of the new 
document.


It is quite an accomplishment for an HOA to have such strong involvement.  

The many questions, large attendance at meetings, and tremendous number of visits to 
the HOA website truly demonstrated the interest of many within the community.


The Board is thrilled to see the community really come together and take part in the 
long process of creating a document that will guide us for many years to come.


https://www.inclinepines.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Incline-Pines-2022-CCRs-
recorded.pdf


The 2022 CC&Rs have been notarized and were recorded in Reno at 1:43 p.m. on 
March 14, 2022.


Now it’s time to get on with other business to make Incline Pines the best it can be.


Sincerely,


The Incline Pines Homeowners Association Board of Directors
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